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September 5, 2017 
 
via e-mail:  initiativecomments@caiso.com 
 
Subject:  Annual Policy Initiatives Roadmap Process – Draft Final Proposal 
 
PGP appreciates the opportunity to comment on the Draft Final Proposal for the Annual Policy Initiatives 
Roadmap Process.  As mentioned previously, PGP believes the changes being made to the Annual Policy Initiatives 
Roadmap Process will help streamline the process and provide greater visibility and connection into future years.   
 
PGP appreciates the detailed response to our request for a mid-year adjustment to the Initiative Roadmap. PGP 
does follow the updates that occur at the EIM Governing Body and the ISO Board. Although we were not 
envisioning an update process as detailed as the initial Roadmap, we recognize the ISO’s concern that an update 
would require a commitment of stakeholder and ISO resources.   
 
PGP suggests that the ISO eliminate the mid-year update to the Policy Initiatives Catalog.  Given that there will be 
no mid-year update to the Roadmap, PGP does not see the value in spending ISO and Stakeholder time on 
updating the Catalog when it will be updated once more prior to the draft Roadmap.   
 
Thank you again for the evaluation of the process and consideration of our comments.  


